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DATES TO REMEMBER  

 

JUNE 

1 Free eye screening 

1        TAPSTAR performance 

3        P & C free breakfast 7.30-8.30 

3 Assembly 2.30pm @ hall 

7 Book Club Due 

8 SRC Mufti Day (Gold coin donation) 

10      PHOTO DAY (new date) 

13     Long Weekend –(no school) 

14     P & C Meeting 6pm 

 

JULY 

1       FISST Athletics Carnival (new date) 

1       Last day of Term 2  

18     Staff Development Day 

19     Students return Term 3 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts or 
use peanut butter at school. 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

District Cross Country 
It was wonderful to be able to accompany the District Cross Country run-
ners to Willandra last week. They represented our school with pride and 
gave it their very best against a tough field. Well done to all who compet-
ed.  

  

Excursions 
Last week, Ms Nelson accompanied two classes to a science, technolo-
gy, engineering and maths day at Culburra Public and Shoalhaven High. 
The day was sponsored by Lego and the children had an amazing time. 
Thank you Ms Nelson for organising such a wonderful excursion. 

  

In addition to this excursion, Mr Tucker also accompanied Year 6 stu-
dents to the ‘Discovery Day’ at  Shoalhaven High. From all accounts the 
students had a wonderful day and the staff at Shoalhaven High con-
stantly complimented Mr Tucker on the behaviour of the students at our 
school, and their willingness to participate in activities. Well done Year 6 
for being wonderful ambassadors for our school. 

  

Assembly 
This Friday sees our first whole school assembly for the term. The as-
sembly will commence at 2:30pm and our choir will be performing. 
Please join us if you are able. 

  

Early Arrivals 
Just a friendly reminder that supervision for students does not com-
mence until 8:40 am. Students arriving early are to wait under the cola. 

  

Social Media Use  

Are you aware of what your child is visiting when online? If you have 
concerns about your child’s usage and are looking for ways to protect 
and support your child you can visit Parents | eSafety Commissioner for 
some valuable insights and information. 

 

Changes to our Newsletter Distribution.  

Commencing Term 3, the schools newsletter will now only be distributed 
on a fortnightly basis. This comes after much feedback received from 
parents regarding their engagement with the newsletter. 
The school will still continue to send home notes regarding excursions 
and events, will continue to use See Saw and Facebook as a platform 
for communication and we will also be uploading notes, newsletters, etc 
to the schools website. 

Illness/Sickness  

Over the last few weeks we have sent home a large percentage of stu-
dents who are presenting to school with headaches, sore throats, 
coughs, sneezes, feeling lethargic, temperatures and nausea. We have 
several staff recovering from these illnesses also. 
If your child has any of these symptoms we urge you to please keep 

NO HAT NO PLAY 
No hat will be given to any 

student who forgets their 

hat.  They will play under the 

cola. 

https://www.esafety.gov.au/parents


your child at home. 
COVID is still moving throughout our school community and we are doing our best to stop the spread. Please 
work with us on this matter. 
 
Have a great week  
Catherine Secombe 
 

Shoalhaven High School KLA Discovery Day 

On Monday, our Year 6 students who are attending Shoalhaven High School next year, had the opportunity to 

attend the KLA Discovery Day. Students had a full school day at Shoalhaven High School where they moved to 

different classes to prepare them for their high school journey. Our Year 6 students participated in science experi-

ments, created poems and learned new maths concepts. They also got to meet some of their new classmates 

and teachers for 2023. It was great to receive some positive feedback from Shoalhaven High school staff stating 

how well behaved and polite our year 6 students were on the day. I would like to say a big thankyou to Demi 

Bagnall from Shoalhaven High school for organising the day and giving our students a great opportunity.  
Mr Tucker 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

BOAT AWARDS 
Congratulations 

 

K/1      Cody & Douglas 

1/2      Isaac B & Reuben        

2/3      Noah & Harlow 

3/4/5  Jordan & Bella 

5/6       Lani & Nik 

KLA Discovery day at Shoalhaven High 

Lego Robotics day at Culburra Public.  

District Cross Country Willandra Debating Team  


